

Dear Parents,

Hard to believe our summer camp is quickly coming to an end. We have had such a fun and amazing summer!

We still have a lot of fun ahead of us.

School Supplies:

School supply list was sent home and is due by Friday, August 8th . Please make sure all items are labeled or the bag that the supplies are brought in is labeled, so the teachers know who brought in the supplies.

Illness:

To help prevent the spread of germs, please encourage your child to wash their hands often and to cough/sneeze into their elbow. Please remember if your child has had a fever of 100 degrees or more, the student should stay home for 48 hours after the temperature returns to normal without medication. If your child has vomited or had diarrhea, he/she should also stay home until 24 hours after the last episode. If a child comes to school with 2 or more cold like symptoms they will be sent home. So, please if you see your child is displaying cold like symptoms please do not give them medication and send them to school. Remember many of them can tell us if they had yummy or not so yummy medicine. By limiting the exposure of the germs in the school, we can hope to have a healthy school year.

Registration / Re- enrollment Documents:

Please visit the school office if you haven't completed the reenrollment process. This includes signing information regarding policy changes to better benefit you, your child and our facility. If your child is going into VPK and has not turned in the VPK certificate please stop by the office as soon as possible.

First Day of School:

On the first day of school the students will start exploring and learning all of their new classroom rules and schedule. Please remember that our learning day starts at 9:00am so we are asking that all students arrive to class by 9:00am if you arrive on campus after 9:00am please bring your child to the office. Drop off ends at 9:30am unless other arrangements have been made with the office staff.

LPP T-Shirts

Shirts are available on campus and ready to purchase at anytime for \$20

To order shirts online, please visit

www.landsend.com/school

Our school code is 900190398

<u>Catering Solutions School Lunch Menu</u> To create your lunch account and place your order:

- 1. Go to https://caterfla.ahotlunch.com/login
- 2. Enter the Hot Lunch Domain: Caterfla
- 3. Enter the School Code: LPP1540
- 4. Under "Order," select "New Order"
- 5. Select your preferred item & portion size

UPCOMING EVENTS:

August 8th:

School Supplies
Due

August 15th: TLC Closed for TWD

August 18th:
1st day of School

We wish everyone an amazing
School Year!
We will miss all of our graduates that are going off to Kindergarten, we know you will do AMAZING!
Love.

TLC Education Team